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The Southern Alberta Chapter is based in and around Calgary. Since the 
COVID-19 pandemic began, the executive has been keeping in touch with 
members through telephone calls. We look forward to meeting in person 
again when President Joanne McAdam and Secretary-Treasurer Eleanor 
Suddaby are comfortable with the status of COVID-19 cases in Calgary and 
area. Prior to the pandemic, the SAC members would meet for lunch 
occasionally at the Kerby Centre.  Our last meeting was held on February 
12th, 2020.  The Southern Alberta Chapter continues to work on ideas to 
increase our membership. Any suggestions from our members will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
President Joanne McAdam     
 


